Fran Lusk
M

From: Amy Kelly <trinitynursingstaff@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 30, 2022 12:09 PM

To: Fran Lusk

Subject: Fwd: Letter

HB2524 | am opposed to this bill. Here is my written testimony from Autumn Huber, RN

To whom it may concern,

Trinity nursing agency has been very good for me and my family. Working for Trinity let’s me continue to fulfill the
needs area nursing homes and hospitals in the area. Working for Trinity has given my family the additional income we
have needed over the last 2 years especially with the pandemic and hours at my full time job get cut for a while. | was
able to continue to provide for my family. Working for Trinity | have been able to keep up on all my nursing skilis that |
don’t use everyday at my full time job. The Trinity administration staff is amazing. They truly care about the facilities
they serve and their staff. | am very blessed to work for such a great company that has helped so many people and
continues to help me provide for my family.

Sincerely,

Autumn Huber

Amy Kelly, CEO
Trinity United, LLC dba Trinity Nursing Staff
785-342-3695

I can do All things through Christ who gives me Strength!!




